From: Jon MacDonagh-Dumler

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 9:22 PM

To: Planning; Petersen, Sally; Lumm, Jane; Briere, Sabra; Kunselman, Stephen; Taylor, Christopher
(Council)

Subject: Jesuit Request for House Zoning Exception

Dear Planning Commission Members:

My name is Jon MacDonagh-Dumler and | live in Ward 4 (400 Berkley Ave.). | am a Catholic
member of the St. Mary’s Student Parish that is served by Jesuit priests. | am writing in support
of the Jesuits’ petition to the Ann Arbor Planning Commission to receive a special exception use
so that they can live at 1919 Wayne Street. | have known the Jesuits for ten years and believe
they would not only be good neighbors but also continue to contribute to the well being of Ann
Arbor as they have for the past ten years. | personally have participated with them in various
Ann Arbor community service activities and thus have a good understanding of their
commitment to and capabilities for service to our city.

| also ask that you change the date of the Planning Commission public hearing and vote so that
all members of the Planning Commission can be present to hear and vote on this very important
issue.

Again, | ask that you please vote (or encourage the vote) in favor of the Jesuits’ petition.

Thank you very much.

Jon MacDonagh-Dumler

400 Berkley Ave.

Ann Arbor, Ml 48103

Cell: 734-660-0217

Email: jon.dumler@gmail.com
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